
Friday, May 17th Family Message 

Hello Brittan Families, this is Heather Azevedo, Superintendent/Principal of Brittan Elementary 

School District!   

One CJSF Trip… History Day… and the Color Run…oh my!  What an incredible week we have 

had together!  

More than half of our Junior High students toured Sac State, then had lunch at Top Golf, which 

was a great way to kick start this action packed week.  

Yesterday, Mr. Widener successfully organized History Day for our school.  Once again our    

seventh and eighth graders delivered some amazing skits, while the rest of the school came out 

to watch their performances.  From Vikings to Pirates, it is always fun seeing History brought to 

life, and the fact that it is our own students recreating these historical events for them, makes it 

even more special.  

We ended our week with our annual Color Run.  The staff and students look forward to this 

each year.  Today we were fortunate enough to have the weather work in our favor, which     

added a little more energy all around.   

Each event creates  memories for our students and we are thrilled to be able to provide them 

with so much more than just an education!  Please do not misunderstand me; we value              

education, but as the year wraps up it is so nice to have these fun events for them to enjoy!  My 

hope is that your child comes home today with the biggest smile on their color-streaked face  

and shares with you some of their best memories this week.  These events and the incredible 

people behind them, are what makes Brittan such a special place! 

Enjoy your weekend everyone!  Thank you for making the days count!  Get ready to Rock Out 

Monday and Tuesday at our Spring Concerts! And remember… It’s a great day to be a Bear! 


